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An Léann . An Gré - An Sult
Full day of strike action by teachers and leaders on Wednesday 26th April

I am writing to you about forthcoming strike action by the five teaching unions
in the north of Ireland. You may have seen coverage of this in the news, and I
wanted to inform you about the impact this is likely to have at our school.

A detailed risk assessment has been conducted which considers the impact the
action will have on the health and safety of pupils, staff and visitors, and
whether the school can run a full or amended curriculum, to determine whether
it is possible to operate the school safely during the strike.

Having completed this we have decided that the school will be closed for all
pupils on Wednesday 26th April 2023 and will reopen as normal on Thursday
27th April.

As a reminder, for your information, other upcoming dates of school closures
are:

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday
' Thursday 4™ May - Confirmation
Monday 8th May - Additional Bank Holiday
29th, 30th & 31st May - Bank Holiday & Staff Professional
Learning

The holiday list for the 2023 2024 is on the school website and a copy will be
sent home with your child.

An end-of-year school report will be sent home with each child on Friday 23
June. This will be the last day for our P7 pupils. School closes for all other
classes for the summer break at midday on Thursday 29" June 2023.

With every good wish
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